
 National Financial Literacy 

Month 

 
Because the month of April celebrates “National Financial 

Literacy”, a representative from the Markham Bank & Trust 

will come and discuss the importance of maintaining smart 

money management habits and other important information. 

 

When: Tuesday, April 23rd, 2024 3:30 p.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Where:  Primary Learning Center 3215 W. 162nd Street Markham, IL. 

 

R.S.V.P. by Monday, April 22nd    

If you have any questions about the workshop or need to R.S.V.P., please 

contact Nikole Kinney at nkinney@phsd144.net or 708-985-2451  

Refreshments will be served-Hope to see you there!! 

Childcare will be provided 

mailto:nkinney@phsd144.net

